Monday 20th March

Weekly Newsletter

Diary Dates

Wed 22nd March ~ Class Photographs everyone full school uniform NO PE KIT

Tuesday 21st March ~
22nd & 23rd March 4-7pm ~
Thursday 23rd March ~
Tuesday 28th March ~
Wednesday 29th March ~
Friday 31st March ~

Wear Odd Socks—World Downs Syndrome Day Parents Evening Y4 ~ Eagley Brook Visit Year 1 Trip to The Zoo Wacky Wednesday Party Day ~ Own clothes

School closes at 2pm

Who are our Governors?

Our Governing Body is made up of some parents and community members. For more information please see this website link.

https://theoaksbolton.co.uk/governors/

World Downs Syndrome Day ~ Tuesday 21st March

On Tuesday 21st March we are celebrating World Downs Syndrome Day and ask that children wear odd socks, socks in hair, lots of socks—whatever you like!



Gate opening times

The gates will open at 8.45am. Please ensure if your children walks to school on their own they are not arriving too early. Staff are not outside to supervise children before 8.45am. Thank you!

Library books

Please return any books you have borrowed from the library.

Carpark

The car park is for Staff Only!
We do allow parents to use the car park for <u>early drop offs</u> at Breakfast club—before 8am
And <u>late pick ups</u> when there is space to do so.

Please ensure you park in the marked bays. It is frustrating for staff to arrive in the morning and not be able to park due to parents dropping off. Thank you!

Wacky Wednesday ~ Wednesday 29th March

I am organising a party day for the children before I leave at the end of term. On this day I am asking that the children come in their own clothes, dressed up, party clothes, football kits, whatever they like. They might wish to come with a wacky hair style or crazy clothes. They need to be able to take part in PE type activities.

There will be a tuck shop at playtime on this day. Children may bring a small amount of change so they can choose something from the tuck shop to purchase. Thank you for your support!



Well done to our wonderful choir who performed beautifully at Canon Slade on Friday evening.
Thank you to Mrs Bullen and Mrs Hudson!

After school club had a wonderful time at their Madhatter's tea party!

Year 5 & 6 went to Sharples High School to watch The School Food Showdown. It was lovely to see some of our ex pupils showing off their culinary skills

Parents Evening ~ Wednesday 22nd and Thursday 23rd March

We are looking forward to welcoming parents into school for parents evening. Please arrive 5-10 minutes before your appointment so you can look at children's